
 

     

 
 
 
 
Thursday 29th September 2022 
 
Dear Year 2 Whanau, 
 

We have had a fabulous and very busy Term 3 with our 
Science focus on “Growing”, having 8 swimming lessons at 
Ally Todd Swim School, learning and practising 7 folk 
dances and so much more. Thank you for all your support 
throughout the term. We really appreciate all you do for us. 

 

As part of our PE/Sport programme next term, we are 
going to focus on “Skipping” for the first four weeks, 
followed by a recap of Athletics skills, ahead of a Year 
2-4 Athletics Day at Adventure Park.  
 

We will continue our Science unit of “Growing” and 
explore the life cycles of butterflies and frogs. Each class may take a different 
approach to what they focus on with 
this theme.  
 

Many thanks to those of you who have 
contributed the $40 Kowhai shared 
stationery donation. If you have not yet 
donated, we would love you to do so 
asap as this goes towards each 
classroom's supply of items like 
cellotape, glue sticks, felt pens, pens, pencils, coloured pencils etc that the children 
use on a daily basis. Without this, we are very limited in what we can purchase and 
provide. With Term 4 events, it is particularly important to have these available for 
student use. Likewise, a huge thanks to those who have paid the swimming donation.  
If you have not yet paid you will receive a Request for Payment via email. 
 

Kind regards, 
Vanessa Burn, Alesha Wilson, Cathy Murray, Karen Freeman, Carly St-Laurent and Vanessa Clark 
Year 2 Team 


